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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home recently enjoyed getting together for gardening club in the sunshine.

We watered the plants, swept leaves and cleaned our tables and chairs, so we were all spick and span. Everyone then sat

together with a nice glass of juice to admire all the hard work we'd done.

We all enjoyed talking about our favourite flowers and the gardens we used to tend to over the years.

 

 

 


